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February 2015 

 

February 2015February 2015February 2015February 2015    
    

2nd  2015—2016     
  Kindergarten Registration 
  

11th Parent/Teacher Conferences 

  EARLY DISMISSAL  11:10 A.M. 
 

12th Parent/Teacher Conferences 

  EARLY DISMISSAL  11:10 A.M. 
 

16th President’s Day 

  NO SCHOOL 
 

20th Spring Picture Day 

 

March 2015March 2015March 2015March 2015    
    

9th- 20th  SPRING INTERSESSION 
 

23rd  NO SCHOOL  
 

24th CLASSES RESUME 

 

April 2015April 2015April 2015April 2015    
    

3rd   NO SCHOOL 
 

14th—16th AZMERIT TESTING 

   GRADES 3rd—6th 
 

22nd AIMS SCIENCE TESTING 

  4th Grade 
 

    

Dear Humphrey Families, 
 

As we approach the middle of third quarter, I would like  to 
take this  opportunity to remind you of some very important 
information. 
 

• Elementary Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held on 
Wednesday, February 11th and Thursday, February 
12th.  Students will be released at 11:10 a.m. on those 
days.  You will receive your child’s third quarter    
progress report at the conference.  More information will 
be sent home by your child’s teacher to schedule your 
conference day and time. 

 

• State Standardized Testing will be taking place Tuesday,  
April 14th through Thursday, April 16th, for grades, 
3rd through 6th, and again on April 22nd for students 
in grade 4.  It is very important that students are        
present for these tests, so please plan accordingly. 

 

• NEW KINDERGART REGISTRATION FOR THE  

      2015-2016 SCHOOL YEAR  WILL BEGIN ON  

      FEBRUARY 2ND!!!   
 

• PLEASE REMEMBER, Open Enrollment applications   

must be submitted each year for all students (including   
current CTA-Humphrey students), who reside outside of 
CTA-Humphrey boundaries!  Please complete your Open 
Enrollment application online! 

 

Please feel free to call the CTA-Humphrey office with any     
questions. 
 

As always, thank you for supporting your students’              
education!   
 

Sincerely, 

Luke Hickey 

Principal 



• . 

Thank you for planning ahead! 

 
Help our teachers make the most of  their instruction time by  

reducing or eliminating requests for last minute messages into  

the classroom.   

 

• Send notes to your child’s teacher no later than the morning of  
your planned early pickup or the day before a planned absence. 

 

• Please make plans for dismissal time with your child the night 
before or in the morning before leaving for school.  

 
 

PURCHASE YOUR 

CEF RAFFLE TICKET 

AT CTA-HUMPHREY 
 

WINNER HAS A CHOICE OF  

$20,000 CASH  

OR  

$27,000 (MSRP) towards any  

2015 TOYOTA Vehicle 
Drawing on March 17, 2015 

TICKETS ARE $20.00* 
$4.00 of each ticket sale comes directly back to CTA-Humphrey  


